February 16, 2021

Whatcom County Council

311 Grand Avenue, Suite 105

Bellingham, WA. 98225

RE: South Caitac Comprehensive Plan Amendment request

Dear Councilmembers:

We are the owners of the property located at 4979 Guide Meridian (Parcel E on the attached list
and map). We understand the County Council will be holding a hearing on February 23 to
discuss the proposed Comprehensive Plan and Rezoning items to be considered this year.

We are contacting you to express our support for the proposal to bring the South Caitac and
Meridian properties into the urban growth area of the City of Bellingham.

We are familiar with the application request and the justifications presented and are pleased to
include our property in this proposal.

We are encouraged that this process can move forward as soon as possible and look forward to
working with the County and City to see our community improved.

Thank you for your consideration.

C;ndice Gerard % 4 Gordon Gerard



